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Media contact: 
Ellen Acconcia
comms@gflutheran.org
For immediate release

Great Falls, Va.—Christ the King Lutheran Church in Great Falls announced that the Watoto Children’s Choir will perform a free concert on Sunday, Nov. 25, at 9:30 a.m. at the church, 10550 Georgetown Pike, Great Falls. The choir, whose members are orphans and other vulnerable children, will present new worship music from Watoto Church in Uganda and invite
audiences to experience an encounter with God.
Through the power of their testimonies the children will share stories of how their lives have been changed, and how they have been called into a life of purpose to transform their communities. The group raises awareness about the work of Watoto globally and serves as leadership training for its young members, providing a strong sense of responsibility while experiencing different cultures. 
Watoto, which means “children” in Swahili, is a group of African children choirs based in Kampala, Uganda, at Watoto Church. Each is composed of about eighteen to twenty-two 

children. Watoto Children’s Choirs have travelled extensively since 1994, sharing a message of hope for Africa’s most vulnerable children and women. On almost every day of the year, the choir is performing somewhere in the world. 


Christ the King Lutheran Church is a Lutheran church that preaches the gospel through liturgical worship, observes the sacraments of baptism and the Lord’s Supper, and provides Christian education for children, youth and adults, as found in Lutheran theology. More information is available at gflutheran.org. 
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